
St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
216 E. Lincoln St., PO Box 16 

Reddick, IL 

Parish Staff: 
Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 
Linette Hopwood, Secretary 
Email:  stlawrenceswilm@yahoo.com 
Web Page swkrcatholics.org 
Bridget Hoffman, CCD Director 
Hall Rentals—Norma O’Brien 365-2590 
 
Office Hours:  9-1 Monday—Friday 
St. Mary Rectory (815) 237-2230 
 
Mass Schedule 
Sat.—   5:30 pm 
Thurs.– 8:30 am 
Reconciliation: 
Before Mass or by Appointment 
 
Sacrament of Baptism – Baptisms are cele-
brated during the Saturday 5:30p.m. Mass.  
Please call the Rectory to make arrange-
ments. 

Marriages – Diocesan Policy require at 
least a six month preparation process.  
Couples who are planning to marry should 
speak directly with the Pastor before 
setting a date.  No Weddings are scheduled 
on Sundays. 

Hospitalized Parishioners – Due to a 
change in the privacy law, Father cannot go 
to the hospital and ask for a list of parish-
ioners for him to visit.  As a patient, you 
must ask the hospital to notify the Rectory 
that you are requesting a visit.  For our 
homebound parishioners, if you would like 
Father to visit, please call the Rectory and 
Father will be more than happy to come 
and visit you.  Thank you! 

 Mass Intentions: 

       6/02/18  Sat.     5:30pm Joan & Bob Vanderkorr-60th Anniv. 
      (Monica  Ruder) 
       6/07/18  Thurs. 8:30am +Frank & Minnie Gianotti & their descendents 
       6/09/18  Sat.     5:30pm +Genevieve O’Donnell (Ruth McGinnis) 

Remember in Prayer our deceased relatives and friends, the ill of our par-
ish and community, nursing home residents, the homeless, hungry and un-
employed, those living alone and our own special intentions we hold deep 
in our hearts.  Keep in prayer all men and women serving our country, the 
injured and those being held prisoners.  Let us not forget all men and wom-
en who gave up their lives so that we may live in freedom and peace! 

Liturgical Schedule for Lectors     
          6/02/18      Sat. 5:30pm Lector-Bridget 
    6/09/18      Sat. 5:30pm Lector-Melinda 

Holy Father’s Intention for the month of June: 
General Intention:  Social Networks.  That social networks may work towards 
that inclusiveness which respects others for their differences.    

Weekly Income: 
Sunday Collection  5/20 $ 536.00 
Sunday Collection  5/27     $  720.00  
 
Thank you! 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ (Corpus Christi) Sunday, June 3, 2018 

Prayers for Sick 
Andrew Bergen 

If you would like a Mass Intention said, please contact the Rectory.        
Suggested Donation is $10. 

Welcome!  We welcome all new individuals, couples and families to St. 
Mary’s Parish.  If you haven’t already done so, please register with the recto-
ry office.   Registration forms can be found on the bulletin board or on our 
website swkrcatholics.org  Thank you! 

2018 Catholic Ministries Annual Appeal Pledge Report 
Monthly pledge payments for the CMAA pledges should be made in the next few days. It is very important that these pledges be paid 
so that our parish will reach our goal. Once we have reached goal in paid pledges, 70% of the additional funds received will be returned 
to the parish for our use.  
 
 PARISH GOAL:                  $  2,500.00    
 AMOUNT PLEDGED:                $  2,260.00 
 AMOUNT PAID:                 $  2,135.00 
 REMAINING BALANCE: $     125.00   

40th Anniversary Celebration -Fr. Stanley will celebrate with us his 40th Anniversary of Ordination into Priesthood at the 
following Masses the weekend of June 23/24. 
 
 Saturday, June 23 5:30pm Mass at St. Mary’s 
 Sunday, June 24   8:00am Mass at Sacred Heart 
 Sunday, June 24  10:00am Mass at St. Lawrence 
 
In addition, family and friends of Fr. Stanley are organizing a special Anniversary Mass and banquet.  The Anniversary Mass 
will be celebrated on June 17, 2018 at 2:00pm  at St. John Vianney Church, 401 Brassel St., Lockport.  Following the Mass a 
commerative banquet will begin at 4pm at Candlelight Banquets, 10625 Ridgeland Ave, Chicago Ridge.  If you wish to attend 
banquet the cost is $60 per person.  Please contact the rectory to make a reservation for a ticket. 

June dedicated to Jesus—Mary introduces Sacred Heart.  May, Mary’s month, is followed by the month dedicated to the 
Sacred Heart of Jesus.  Thus it should be—Mary leads us to Jesus.  That is her role.  If in the month of May we give special 
thoughts to our Blessed Mother, then it will not be difficult to turn our thoughts to the Sacred Heart in June.  For devotion to 
Mary—if it is true—if it does her honor—if it is pleasing to her—will not stop her.  In the Gospel Mary’s role is clearly indicat-
ed.  She is mentioned only a few times, and then only in her relation to her Son.  At Bethlehem, she “brought forth her first 
born” and presented Him to the Shepherds and to the Magi.  At Cana, at the wedding feast, she introduced Him to the pub-
lic.  On Calvary, she suffered with Him and she offered with Him.  At Mary’s side, we shall learn what it means to love the 
Sacred Heart of her Divine Son. 

Next weekend June 9th Bishop Conlon will be here to celebrate Mass with us 
and anybody interested in having dinner with the Bishop at St. Mary’s after 
Mass on Saturday, please contact Ruth Schott at 815-421-4094.  There is also a 
sign up sheet at the back of Church.   

"To learn strong faith is to endure great trials. I have learned my faith by standing firm amid severe testings." George Mueller 


